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NURSERY NEWS 

This week we welcome Maisie, Arlo and Darcy to Nursery. 
We will be continuing to read The Gingerbread Man.  

Could you please send in a copy of a family photo to use on 
our ‘My Family’ display. 

Please send in a pair of wellies to keep in Nursery, children 
do go outside in all weathers. 

Thank you for sending in water bottles, could you make 
sure they contain only water, not squash please, thank you.  

DRUM LESSONS 

Tom will be starting drum lessons on Friday 18th            
September. If you would like your child to start lessons 
please contact Tom at info@cornwallmusictuition.com.     
Lessons will be individual, £5 for 10 minutes, £10 for 20 

minutes.  

FLU IMMUNISATIONS 

You should have received a letter this week about flu      
immunisations.  These will take place in school on the 

morning of Wednesday 2nd December.  If you wish your 
child to have the immunisation you must complete the    
consent online at the link on the letter, the school will      

receive a list of those who have given consent and only 
those children will receive it. If you haven’t received the  
letter or need another copy please contact Dee. If you   
complete the application but receive an error message 

please phone Kernow Health on 01872 221105 and they 
will be able to tell you if the application has gone through, 

and if it hasn’t you can give consent over the phone. 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

This term parent consultations will  be in the form of a 
phone conversation.  You will be receiving a letter next 

week, please complete and return the slip quickly to enable 
us to arrange appointments, thank you.   

TERM DATES AND 

 CHANGE OF STAFF TRAINING DAYS 

The term dates for the year are on the school website under 
the Events tab.  We have had to change some of the dates 
which were booked for staff training days so that training 
can be effectively delivered, the new dates are: 
Monday 4th January, 
Tuesday 5th January 
Friday 12th February 
Monday 19th April 
Tuesday 20th April.  

ONLINE SAFETY 

Is your child safe online?  Are you aware of what they are 
looking at?  Do you understand parental controls? 

There are currently a number of harmful social media posts 
trending.  If you need help with understanding online safety 

and protecting your child online, please visit the school 
website Parent Page where you will find links to websites 

under the safeguarding tab. 

OUTSTANDING PAYMENTS 

We still have a number of outstanding payments for        
uniform, Nursery and before and after school clubs.  If you 

are unsure how much you owe please contact Dee, invoices 
for this month will be sent out on 1st October.  

HAIR TIES 

We do ask that all long hair is tied up please but can we 
also ask that bands and clips are simple, not fancy, thank 

you.  

Y1-Y6 PEARSON LOG INS 

All children in Y1-Y6 now have their log in details in the 
front of their reading record.  With this log in the children 

can access Active Learn, TT Rockstars and Spelling Shed.  

VOLUNTEERS 

A huge thank you to everyone who has come in this week to 
listen to readers.  This is a vital part of us being able to    

assess the children’s progress since the long break.   
If you would like to offer to volunteer to help please contact 

the office, you will need to have a DBS check. 

COATS 

Please make sure your child comes to school dressed        
appropriately for the weather.  All children need a            

waterproof coat every day please. 


